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GREENLEAF

ONION MAGGOT
GRANULES

Granular Insecticide containing ethion

EFFICIENT MAGGOT CONTROL

DOMESTIC

WARNING        POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REG. NO. 15383 P.C.P. ACT.

GUARANTEE:
ethion.................2.5%

NET CONTENTS: 500 g.

GREENLEAF PRODUCTS INC.
4612 DAWSON ST.

BURNABY, B.C. V5C 5P8

GREENLEAF ONION MAGGOT GRANULES EFFECTIVELY CONTROL MAGGOTS WHICH
HAVE BECOME RESISTANT TO OTHER INSECTICIDES.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Use for dry cooking onions, green bunching
onions, pickling onions and spanish onions. Prepare the seed bed
and shake Greenleaf Onion Maggot Granules into the furrow with
the seeds, sets or transplants at the time of planting. Use 40
grams per 10 m of row. If the maggots have developed to flies
(adult stage), use Greenleaf Diazinon Spray according to label
directions.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Do not breathe dust. 
Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing. Wash thoroughly after
handling. Avoid contamination of feeds and foodstuffs. Destroy
empty containers. To protect fish and wildlife, do not
contaminate lakes, ponds or streams with this material.



FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, give a large amount of water to drink
and make person vomit by inserting a finger into the mouth and
touching the back of the throat.  Call a doctor or poison control
centre immediately.  Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.  IF IN EYES, wash immediately with fresh
water for at least 15 minutes.  See a doctor if irritation
persists.  IF ON SKIN, remove contaminated clothing immediately
and wash skin thoroughly with soap and water.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: 

Ethion is a cholinesterase inhibitor. Atropine is antidotal.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container.  Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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